
    

5 April 2019 

Dear Parents, 

I cannot believe the end of term has gone so quickly. We have had another great week 

in school. A wonderful performance from the Seedlings today in Assembly ended the 

term on such a high note. We also had a beautiful concert on Thursday showing off our 

musical talents.  

Can I take this opportunity to thank all parents for their support this term. I hope you 

have a wonderful Easter and look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 23rd April.  

                                                                                                       Mr Gould.  

After School clubs – these have now finished for the term. A new selection will be out 

after Easter and these will start on Tuesday 7th May. Chatterbox will be on as normal.  

Year 6 - We will be holding a Parent meeting for all Year 6 parents to discuss the 

SATS tests on Wednesday 24th April at 3:20pm in the Mighty Oaks classroom.  

Sports news – we held our last two football league matches this week and 

drew with St Erme 2-2 and beat Blackwater 5-0. Well done to all and a huge thank you 

to Mr. Barrell for his support with the football club for the last 5 years. Our netball 

team also won this week in their last game 2-1 against St Erme. We finished 5th in the 

league. Thank you to Mrs.Mewton and Miss. Hoare for all their hard work.  

Parent Governors - We have two parent governors in school. Mrs.Soutar and Mrs. 

Langford. They are elected to support parents in giving their voice to the strategic 

direction of the school. On Friday 3rd May they will be available from 9am in the school 

hall for you to meet and share any ideas or views you may have or just to meet them to 

find out more about the role of the governing body. They look forward to meeting you.  

Sexual & Relationships Education- there will be a meeting for KS2 parents at 6pm on 

Thursday 16th May, prior to the pupil’s lesson covering this topic on Wednesday 22nd 

May. Thank you, Mrs Law. 

SCHOOL MEALS -there will be a price increase to £2.35 per day for a school 

meal & 50p for a milk shake, with effect from Tuesday 23rd April. Apologies for the 

short notice, we have just been notified of this. New menus are in book bags today.   



 

 

United Downs Geothermal Site- open day Tuesday 16th April 2-4pm, free drop in sessions. 

There will be members of the project team to talk to, information panels to browse, educational 

and project films to watch and view the 52m high drilling rig from the viewing 

platform  https://www.uniteddownsgeothermal.co.uk/site-visits  

 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK GOES TO- R Oaks & M Oaks       

Golden Award Winners for Last Week 
 

 
Ethan,Isabelle,Alfie,Ella,Bobbie-Jo,Louis,Sonny,Neveah,William,Kit,Jack,Isaac,Lucca&Jake 

Date  Event                             DIARY DATES 2018/19 

8- 22 April  Easter holidays  

23 April Back to school  

6 May Early May Bank Holiday 

13 – 17 May  Year 6 SATS- all week in school  

24 May  RLS to visit Yr 6 & Parents - 3:15pm 

24 May Cream Tea Afternoon 

27 - 31 May Half term  

14 June Father’s Day gift room 

21 June  Summer Fair - 2- 4:30pm 

26 June  Sports Day  

22 July Disco – EYFS&KS1 5-6pm, KS2/Leavers 6-7pm 

Tues 23 July End of term – Break up for Summer 

Thurs 5th Sept Return to School 

Where: The Green, Chacewater Hall 

When: Saturday 13th April  2pm – 4pm 

Entrance Fee: £2 per child 
 

Come and join us for an exciting Easter egg hunt around the Green next to Chacewater Village Hall. 

After hunting in the sunshine you can come and claim your prizes, plus a complimentary Easter biscuit, in the 

upstairs Killifreth room of the village hall. There will be a raffle, Easter crafts table and lots of baked Easter 

goodies and drinks for the grown ups! 

This will be our first fundraising event in order to help fund our trip to Uganda in July 2020, a rural country in 

Africa where many of the citizens live in poverty and cannot afford the facilities we take for granted in the UK. 

During our 3 weeks in Uganda we are looking forward to making a difference by visiting schools and 

participating in building and decorating projects as well as distributing much needed donations. 

Thank you for reading our poster and we look forward to seeing you all on Saturday 13th April. 

  

Harvey Jacomb and Harry Walker   

 

If anyone would like to make any donations towards our fundraising then please do not hesitate to contact Kathryn Jacomb on 

07766240151 or kathrynjacomb@hotmail.com 

https://www.uniteddownsgeothermal.co.uk/site-visits


 

 


